
  

END OF TERM REPORTS 

All Year 4-8 students will receive their 

interim reports for 2018 on Thursday this 

week.  Please read these with your child 

and contact us with any questions about 

the contents of your report. 

 

MASTERTON CROSS COUNTRY 

Best of luck to Oscar, Rane, Poppy and Bayley heading 

over to Akatarawa tomorrow for the Wellington Regional 

Cross Country champs.  We know you will all do well and 

do your very best at this elite event. 
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CELEBRATION OF LEARNING DAY 

Please remember that our Celebration of Learning Day is on Wednesday this week, starting at 1.30pm.  

Please come in at any time and make a Matariki manu tukutuku with your child during the afternoon.  We 

will be sharing poetry in the Senior Room from 3pm and the day should end around 4pm.  If you have not 

sent in your vegetable yet for the shared soup please do this tomorrow.  We look forward to seeing you all 

here on Wednesday and please remember there are no buses that afternoon. 

Upcoming Events: 

TERM 2: 

Weds 4th July Celebration of Learning Day – 1.30pm  

Thurs 5th July BOT Meeting –  5.30pm  

Fri 6th July Term 2 Ends 

FROM THE BOARD 

Our next Board of Trustee’s meeting is on 
Thursday the 5th of July at 5.30pm in the 

staffroom at school. 

RURAL KIDS PROGRAMME 

The Year 7 and 8 students all completed their second Rural 

Kids session last week.  There are two more sessions next 

term and that will complete the cycle for 2018.  We have 

our next two sessions on Thursday the 9th August and 6th 

September. 

END OF TERM 2 ALREADY! 

We all knew that Term 2 was going to be busy but little did we know just how busy that was going to end 

up being.  Our classroom programmes, trips to town, visitors to school, cross-country, arts courses, cultural 

classes, rural kids and sports programmes ensured that our term was full of learning and many new 

opportunities so Term 2 definitely did not let us down.  The following 2 terms are both busy terms so if we 

all thought the first terms flew by expect nothing less from the second half of the year.  Enjoy the next two 

weeks to allow your child to chill out and recharge their batteries for the second half of the year.  Term 3 

starts on Monday the 23rd of July. 

MUSIC LESSONS 

NO music lessons tomorrow and your 

invoice for this term will be sent out soon. 

DESIGN TECHNOLOGY 

The final session for Design Tech has been cancelled and 

that means we are finished for the term. 

 

NGA TAMA TOA 

Fontyne and Mathew had their third 

session last week and have led some of the 

skills they have learnt with the whole 

school in fitness. 
 

END OF TERM REPORTS 

The Year 7 and 8 students will be doing the Level 2 Pedal Ready programme on the first Monday and 

Tuesday of next term.  They will be coming to town for the two days and competing an on road test to 

hopefully pass this level test.  There is a separate letter coming home about the event this week. 

 


